
 

 

  

Introducing “Searching for Families” website: http://searchingforfamilies.com/en/ 
 

My name is Brygida Mościcka.  I am living in Poland and lately I have set up a firm Searching For Families.  What I do is I find in personal research families who emigrated from Poland and Lithuania 
or find lost family members from post war era.  You can read more about me and stories about previous searching I proceed with success: http://searchingforfamilies.com/en/   
I would be grateful if you could spread the information about my activities among your community.  Maybe there are families who would love to find out more about their families and history in Poland.   
Regards -  Brygida Mościcka. 
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